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Amalgamation	Impact	

As	amalgamation	quickly	approaches	it	should	be	noted	that	there	will	be	no	significant	
changes	for	the	competitions	that	are	occurring	in	April	2017.	

Those	individuals	that	have	been	assigned	to	these	competitions	will	continue	their	duties	as	
they	normally	would.		The	equipment	required	will	be	transported	in	the	same	manner	as	it	has	
in	the	past.		Last,	but	not	least,	results	for	competitions	will	follow	the	same	process	that	it	
currently	does.	

In	Northern	Ontario,	arrangements	have	been	made	for	the	use	of	computers	and	printers	for	
Island	Skate	and	Let’s	Skate.	

Introductory	&	Level	I	Promotions	

Data	Specialists	seeking	either	Introductory	or	Level	I	promotions	are	asked	to	follow	the	same	
channels	that	are	currently	being	followed,	within	their	section,	until	further	communication	
states	differently.				

Competitions	&	Training	Needs	

A	survey	will	be	emailed	to	all	Data	Specialists	in	May	2017.		This	survey	will	encompass	
questions	that	will	aid	us	in	identifying	training	needs	as	well	as	with	staffing	competitions	for	
the	2017-2018	season.	

Please	forward	any	questions	to:	officials@skateontario.org	
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